
 

Friday Flyer Date: 26th April 
2024 

 Monday 6 May 2024—Bank 
Holiday — School Closed 

 Tuesday 7 May 2024–
Thursday 16 May 2024—Year 6 
SATS Breakfast Club—more        
information to follow. 

 Wednesday 8 May 2024—   
Year 3 Bikeability—Children taking 
part have been notified. 

 Thursday 9 May 2024—Year 4 
Bikeability—Children taking part 
have been notified. 

 Monday 13 May—Thursday 16 
May 2024—Year 6 SATS week 

 Half Term—School closes to      
children on Friday 24 May 2024 
and re-opens on Monday 3 June 
2024. 

THINGS TO LOOK FORWARD    
TO 

TELEPHONE: 
INFANTS: 01536 906699 
 
JUNIORS: 01536 906699  
 
 
EMAIL:  
INFANTS: 
parentsrvis@rothwell.pfschools.org.uk 
 
JUNIORS 

parents.rjs@rothwell.pfschools.org.uk 
 

FOLLOW US FOR UPDATES: 

 Wednesday 15 May 2024—  
Year 1—Legoland Discovery     
Centre Trip 

 Friday 17 May 2024—Year 6—

Drayton Manor Trip—more      

information to follow. 

 Monday 20 May 2024—         
Reception—Hamerton Zoo Trip 

 Thursday 23 May 2024—

Junior School May Fayre, starting 

at 1.30pm, more information to    

follow. CONTACT 
INFORMATION 

Attendance this week is  

RVIS 93.7% RJS 93.9%   

Attendance this term is 

RVIS 92.2% RJS 92.6% 

ATTENDANCE 

Twitter: @rothwellschools 

Facebook: RothwellSchools 

Instagram: RothwellSchools 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

 REMINDERS AND INFORMATION 

MY CHILD AT SCHOOL APP 

Please can all parents/carers ensure 

you have downloaded the My Child at 

School App (MCAS).  If you have any 

queries, then please contact the        

relevant School Office. 

 FORS Mufti Day took place today, 

thank you for all the donations for 

the May Fayre. 

 Junior School children are        

continuing their practice for the 

May Fayre country dances. 

 Infant School had a visit from the 

English Hub who were very     

complementary on our Phonics 

teaching. 

 Year 4 and 5 are having Talk for 

Writing, ‘Teaching Live’ lessons on 

a Tuesday Morning this is part of a 

10 week project, with lessons being 

delivered to pupils by Pie Corbett. 

 Please take a look at our Reading 

Newsletter to see how we are    

supporting pupils to become fluent 

readers. 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

PARKING 

Please can we ask parents to be     

mindful when parking outside of the 

school.  We have received a number of 

complaints regarding double parking 

and the blocking of driveways.  Thank 

you for your consideration. 

Just a reminder that we are a nut free 

school. 


